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Given the facts that the Secretary of State found the existing  Scheme’s impact on the
proposed western cutting area would be “significantly adverse” and Unesco's view on the
problem . I think it would be an unbelievably tragic missed opportunity not to have a fair 
and impartial a re-examination of the planned route by an independent panel prior to the
Secretary of State re examining the scheme. Also given that  the scheme construction
costs; and  the carbon assessment and costs need to be updated prior to any meaningful
decision could be made
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